This page was exported from - The Auroran
Export date: Sun May 5 3:32:51 2024 / +0000 GMT

Plans come together for George Street P.S. celebration

By Brock Weir

Auroraisjust over one week away from commemorating the closure of George Street Public School, and plans are gelling for the
school's grand finale celebration next Saturday, May 23.

All current and former students and faculty, as well as the community at large, are invited to come by from 10 am. to 2 p.m. for a
day of fun and memories, activities for the whole family, and mementos and artefacts celebrating the nearly 60 years of George
Street Public School.

A special highlight will take place at 11 a.m. as George Street students gather to perform a song entitled ?The Best Y ears?, atribute
to their school they recently recorded with Newmarket-based musician Glenn Marais.

?The whole day is running as an open house,? says co-organizer Lora Georgiou. ?Classrooms will be open, there will be alot of
photo memorabilia and outside, weather dependent, we will have abouncy castle, some face painting, and entertainment for the
whole family, along with a barbeque and refreshmentsat 1 p.m.?

For more, visit georgestreetps.blogspot.ca.
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